
and are subject to change. 

Clark County Department of Public Works (CCPW) is reaching out to inform you of 
upcoming construction activity on Peace Way, Hualapai Way to Cimarron 
Road. 

This project will construct a bridge at Peace Way over Clark County 215 and provide roadway 
rehabilitation on Peace Way from Hualapai Way to Cimarron Road. The bridge will connect Peace Way 
at Fort Apache Road west of Clark County 215 and Chessie Court east of Clark County 215. The 
improvements generally consist of the bridge structure, pavement rehabilitation, curb and gutter, 
median, sidewalk, traffic signals, pavement markings, signing, street lighting, bridge lighting, bridge 
underdeck lighting, fencing, construction traffic control and other related items of work. Additionally, a 
traffic signal will be constructed at Hualapai Way and Peace Way. 

Please drive safely in the work zone areas 

and be advised of the following: 

■ Some lanes will be restricted, reduced, or closed at
various times for the duration of the project.

■ This is an active construction zone, please follow the
speed limit and stay aware when any work is ongoing.

■ Some areas of sidewalk will be unable to access for
pedestrian travel for periods of time.

Working hours are 7:00 AM to 4:00 PM, Monday to Friday. 
The contractor will ensure that outside of these working hours, 
access to private residences within traffic control setups will 
be maintained. Residents who will be affected directly by 
restricted driveway access will be notified by the contractor. 

Scan the QR code for detailed 
project information. 

Any other general questions regarding the project, please contact Clark County at 
(702) 455-6000 or via email to InTheWorks@clarkcountynv.gov.
The cost and schedule data shown here are the County’s current best estimates

NOTICE OF ROAD CONSTRUCTION 
Peace Way, Hualapai Way to Cimarron Road 

Project Facts 

Contractor: Las Vegas Paving Corporation 

Bid#: 606697-23 

Contract Amount: $19,800,000 

Construction Started: Monday, June 3, 2024, 
at 7:00 AM 

Expected Contract Duration: 365 Days 

Construction Hours: Monday-Friday from 7:00 
AM to 4:00 PM 

Clark County Public Works Project Outreach: 
(702) 455-6000

CCPW Construction Management Contact: 
Arlene Gloriani, (702) 455-4107 

Contractor Contact: 
Project Superintendent: 
Robert Griffith, (702) 622-8138 
Project Manager: 
Dennis Whitmore, (702) 374-8990 
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